
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 07:09:35 PM

To:  Stephen Rapaport <Stephen@grant-law.net>

Cc:  Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>; Kara Grant <kara@grant-law.net>

Subject:  Re: Letter regarding Draft EIR for Hollywood Center Project
 

Hi Stephen,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 3:33 PM Stephen Rapaport <Stephen@grant-law.net> wrote:

Dear Mr. Bertoni and Ms. Nguyen, 

Attached, please find a letter from Kara Grant regarding the above-referenced matter. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

   Stephen Rapaport
   Paralegal to Kara Grant

> KARA GRANT LAW
> Attorney at Law
> 
> T | 714.321.7472
> F | 949.769.6689
> E | stephen@grant-law.net
> 17595 Harvard, Suite C-202
> Irvine, California 92614
> 
> This communication, including any attachments, may contain confidential and/or proprietary information (and, in some cases
information protected by either or both doctrines of attorney-client privilege and attorney work-product), and is intended only for
the individual(s) or entity or entities to whom the communication is addressed. Any review, dissemination, or copying of this email
by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you are not an intended recipient, please contact the sender
by reply email, and delete and destroy all copies of the original message

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
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